
 School Sandals / Summer footwear  

Please find below clarification around summer footwear. 

Jellies / Crocs / flip flops / sliders / plastic shoes are not allowed. 

The sandals that are allowed should: 

- Have a back strap that fastens round the heel / ankle – or a full back like a shoe  

- Always be worn with socks  

- Be black in colour  

Please be mindful of health and safety – for example very thin straps are not appropriate, also with open toes 

children are more at risk of scraping toes when out on the playground. 

If issues with accidents and open toes occur, we retain the right to review or change our policy with immediate 

effect. 

Sandals should not be worn on a day when your child goes to Forest School. 

Please see examples of sandals that are allowed in the pictures below : 

                                

          

                         

 


